
GREEN ACRES LAKESIDE RESORT COVID-19 POLICIES AND PROTOCOLS 
 

For your safety and relaxation at Green Acres, we have implemented the following 
in response to Covid-19: 
 

• HAND SANITIZING STATIONS have been installed at the beach (by the 
playground) and near the dock (by the boathouse).  

• You will also find BULLETIN BOARDS in these areas containing important 
safety and health information.  

• SOCIAL DISTANCING is in effect at Green Acres. Please respect the space of 
other guests and staff by remaining 6 feet (2 meters) apart at all times. 

• Our staff is executing SPECIAL CLEANING MEASURES and protocols, using 
only Health Canada approved disinfectants and cleaners.  

• Our staff is disinfecting ALL SURFACES, both inside and outside the 
accommodations, including deck rails and outside furniture. Special cleaning 
attention is being paid to HIGH-TOUCH SURFACES AND ITEMS, such as 
remote controls, faucets, switches, doorknobs, and handles.  

• We have partitioned the beach and dock into GUEST BUBBLES for your safety 
and convenience. These bubbles are clearly marked and adhere to Health 
Canada regulations for social distancing. Bubbles can be used on a first-
come-first-serve basis. Please be mindful of other guests who may not yet 
have had a chance to enjoy a prime beach or dock bubble: PLEASE SHARE! 
Please enjoy the beach and dock areas FROM YOUR BUBBLE and use the 
clearly marked paths. Please be mindful of other guests’ bubbles.  

• YIELD to guests leaving the dock or beach before entering along the path. 
• Per Health Canada and BC Government regulations, A MAXIMUM OF 50 

PEOPLE are allowed on the beach area (IN BUBBLES, walking to/from, at the 
shore) at any time. A Beach Ambassador staff member of Green Acres will be 
on site to help make sure we stay within this number. Kindly respect their 
guidance and share the space/ time with other guests at Green Acres Resort. 

• BC government guidelines stipulate that a maximum of 6 PEOPLE (or the 
immediate members of your family) are able to gather together IN BUBBLES. 
Please be respectful of this number for your gatherings. 

• We are happy to provide and regularly disinfect PADDLES AND LIFE VESTS 
for your use this season. If you would prefer to bring your own, please do! 

• PLEASE BRING YOUR OWN beach towels, board games or cards, sports 
equipment (such as balls, badminton racquets and birdies, ping pong paddles 
and balls, etc.), pool noodles, floating toys or rafts, sand buckets and other 
sand toys, art supplies (including any tie-dye supplies for tie-dying on your 
own), paper towels, and tissues. Unfortunately, Green Acres is NOT ABLE TO 
PROVIDE ANY OF THESE ITEMS THIS SEASON OR RUN ORGANIZED TIE-
DYE SESSIONS. We look forward to when we are able to again! 

• At the end of your stay with us, if there are any toilet rolls or soap bars left 
over (used partially or still in the package), please feel free to TAKE THESE 
ITEMS WITH YOU! Otherwise, they will go to waste.  

• If you need anything or have any questions, please text us at 250-885-7669 
or call the office at: 250-537-2585.  


